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Picture Ité Be On A 

Billboard  

At the Breakfast Meeting on 

February 2nd, Outfront Media 

and the Grand Blanc Chamber 

will have their Eighth annual 

business card drawing for a 

chance to purchase a valuable 

advertising package:              

11 billboards in Genesee 

County for one month for only 

$2000. 

The special package includes 

one 14ô x 48ô billboard located 

on the expressway and ten 

poster panels, which works out 

to a cost of $182 per billboard.  

This opportunity will only be 

offered to the two lucky 

winners of the drawing, and the 

drawing is for current members 

only.  You must be present to 

win & billboards cannot be 

shared, sold or gifted, so plan 

to attend the Breakfast Meeting 

at Brick Street on Friday, 

February 2nd, at 7:00am. 

The State Bank  

óChange For Kidsô 

Donates To 12 Local 

School Districts  

Change for Kids began in 

response to a need to assist 

low and moderate income 

families. ñWe especially 

want to provide the funding 

to meet the physical and 

educational needs of those 

children,ò explains The State 

Bank Senior Vice President, 

Stacey Webb. ñWe strive to 

meet the basic physical 

needs ranging from 

toothpaste and deodorant to 

clothing, shoes, bedding, 

medical needs, etc. We want 

to provide the educational 

supplies needed to be a 

successful student, such as 

pencils, paper, markers, 

binders, backpacks and other 

necessities. The program 

supports twelve schools 

districts.  They are Linden, 

Fenton, Holly, Grand Blanc, 

Lake Fenton, Brighton,         

New Lothrop, Chesaning, 

Montrose, St. Charles, Birch Run 

and Swan Valley.  

Todd Rathbun, Grand Blanc 

Schools stated, ñNearly 1 in 3 

students attending Grand Blanc 

Schools is eligible for free 

and reduced lunch. We have 

a number of needy students 

that your generous 

contributions assist.ò These 

materials provide the 

foundation so that students 

can concentrate on their 

educational goals.ò 

Chuck SeKrenes doing the honors at the Ribbon Cutting for the new 

Bella Vita Senior Living on Hill Rd. 

Todd Rathbun, Dawn Loehne, and  

Grand Blanc Superintendent Clarence Garner 


